
HARVEST COLLECTION  
 
Dear Parents 
 
I am writing to ask for your support for this years Harvest Appeal, 
which helps those most in need in our local community.  
 
For our harvest appeal this year we are intending to support the 
Parish food bank of St. Joseph’s Catholic church Burslem.  We are 
asking children to bring into school any tins or packets of food that 
we can donate for this appeal. 
 
Pope Francis calls us to think about solidarity in working for the 
common good and the poor and vulnerable. 
 
“When food is shared  in a fair way, with solidarity, when 
no one is deprived, every community can meet the needs of 
the poorest.” 
 
We would kindly ask that items are brought in by Friday 13th  
October.  
Suggested Items 
  
 
 
 

Thank you in anticipation of your continued support. 
 
R Snee (Mrs) 
 

 

UHT or 
Powdered 
Milk 

Sugar Fruit 
Juice 

Pasta & 
Pasta 
Sauces 

Baked 
Beans 

Tea Bags 

Tinned 
Meat/Fish 
or Fruit 

Tinned 
Pudding 

Rice Jam Pasta Instant 
Mash  
potato  

Baby 
wipes 

Nappies Chocolate 
or sweet 
treats  

Cereal Multi 
packs of 
crisps 

Coffee 


